Eric Cooper

From: Scannell, Luke W (DEC) <luke.scannell@dec.ny.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 9:16 AM

To: Eric Cooper

Cc: Eric Cooper; mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Re: Town of Canandaigua October Meeting Referrals
Eric,

I have no significant concerns with this project. A couple comments for consideration are:

1. Silt fencing on the north and south sides of the lot should avoid being a continuous line perpendicular
to the contours of the site. This has the potential to create concentrated flows along the surface of the
fence. Consider using smaller segments that direct water back towards the natural swales and drainage
paths.

2. Although the project is in a historically sensitive area, this project is likely exempt under Section 428.12
as the construction of a single family house on a single lot. It is still recommended that Josalyn
Ferguson of the State Historic Preservation Office be consulted to verify if any action is required. She
can be reached at Josalyn.Ferguson@parks.ny.gov or 518-268-2218.

Regards,

Luke

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 5:20 PM

To: Scannell, Luke W (DEC) <luke.scannell@dec.ny.gov>

Cc: Eric Cooper <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
<mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org>

Subject: Town of Canandaigua October Meeting Referrals

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or

unexpected emails.

Good afternoon,
Attached, please find Town of Canandaigua October meeting referrals.

Thank you,

Eric A. Cooper

Planner

Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
585-394-1120 x2254




